

Thanks for giving this your thoughtful consideration.

August 2008

Dear Classmate,

Signature

As I am sure you know, the Class of 1961 Legacy: The American Tradition in Performance, has been a huge success for both the Hopkins Center and our class. Representing our Class Gift to the College at both our 40th and 45th reunions, we have donated over \$500,000 to this very special endowment fund. At the end of 2007, the market value of the fund was over \$725,000. For more details on the Legacy and its history, please read the attached report prepared by the Legacy committee.

For our 50th reunion gift, the executive committee has set a goal of increasing the endowment fund to one million dollars (\$1,000,000). Depending on investment return and withdrawals to support performances over the next three years, we will need to raise approximately \$275,000.

I hope you will consider making a pledge as part of our 50th reunion gift. You can spread your payments out over three years, or make a single payment on or before our 50th reunion in June, 2011. Please use the coupon below to make your pledge.

Sincerely,				
Roger McArt President				
Ι,	 _, pledge to contrib	oute \$	tow	ards the Class of
	Tradition in Perform omplete flexibility is			

Please mail to: Ms. Janis Murcic, Hopkins Center for the Arts, 6041 Lower Level Wilson Hall, Hanover, NH 03755. Or, email Janis your pledge at: janis.m.murcic@dartmouth.edu. For questions, call 603-646-2424

Daytime phone

email address